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Dear Kandalore Families,

COVID-19 is impacting all of us in unprecedented ways. We continue to think of your family and of our
greater Kandalore community during this challenging time. We are so grateful for your ongoing loyalty
and support, and are hoping that your children are connecting with those they love both near and far —
including their camp friends.

In the camp (home!) offices, we continue to plan for your camper(s) to join us up on Lake Kabakwa for
another incredible summer. We have loved engaging with our families through social media these past few
weeks and are looking forward to sharing more camp highlights going forward.

I am writing today with an update on our recent revisions to the Kandalore Summer 2020 Fee Policies.

At this time, the Full Fee Payment Deadline has been extended to June 1st, 2020.

We sincerely hope this further change to our fee policies will allow our families more time to decide on
their summer plans.

We look forward to speaking with you in the coming weeks. Please send our best to your campers from all
of us here at Kandalore and stay healthy and safe.

Sincerely
Janice
Janice Greenshields

Director
Camp Kandalore



